SCAG Public Comments Received AFTER the 5pm Deadline | February 1, 2024 Regional
Council Meeting (RC)

Cecilia Pulido <cpulido@scag.ca.gov>
Thu 2024-02-01 4:41 PM

To:Cecilia Pulido <cpulido@scag.ca.gov>

Dear Members of the Regional Council (RC):

Thank you for your participation in today's Regional Council meeting. Please note SCAG received one
(1) written comment after the 5:00 p.m. deadline of January 31, 2024. The comment is linked
here: List of Public Comment (received after 5pm)_with letter

The public comment is also posted on the website and can be accessed
here: https://scag.ca.gov/post/regional-council-february-1-2024-full-agenda-packet

Best,
Cecilia

Cecilia Pulido
Deputy Clerk of the Board
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